
I have only recently come to the realisation that my employer is not paying myself or 
any of my co-workers any super at all. This is highly disappointing as I believe that if you 
own a business and willingly hire staff that you should follow all the correct procedures 
to pay them the correct level of pay and extra entitlements and deductions that are 
required. There are no current contracts in place for any of the workers either. We are 
all casual workers which is very annoying as we have no sick pay or holiday pay, so we 
are required to work unwell otherwise we will not have money to make day to day 
expenses, unless we save all our money there is no chance of going on holidays with our 
family unless we wish to sacrifice some other living expenses. I can’t speak for my other 
co-workers but I personally only receive $20 per hour and work approximately 20 hours 
per week, I personally believe that is not enough to comfortably afford the living 
expenses of a single parent family.
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